
Greetings from District 14 

     I have been in contact with all of the GR’s in our district and most of them have been using 
the Zoom and it has been working quite well for them.  I think most of us have become quite 
proficient at using Zoom by now.  We are so fortunate to have a way to keep us together and 
be able to hold our Al-Anon meetings.  There have been some groups that have either gone 
back to their meeting places or are looking to in the near future.  I was very glad to hear that 
those groups that have not been using Zoom are staying in touch with each other. 

     The Alateen group in our District is still meeting virtually and they plan on keeping it that way 
for the foreseeable future.  The sponsors are planning on another outreach once things settle 
down with the virus. 

     We have not held a District meeting since February and I am anxious to hold one again.  Our 
meetings are held at a church and at this time we are not able to meet there.  I hope to get 
something figured out for a District meeting as soon as possible. 

     I hope this finds everyone healthy.  Think Spring and all of the wonderful things that comes 
with it. 

Lovingly In Service 

Judy V 

 


